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Chatham County Police Department Searching for Armed Robbery Suspects 

  

Chatham County, GA (August 23, 2021)— The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for two suspects who held up a convenience store in unincorporated Chatham County 

last week. 

The two suspects entered the Circle K, located at 7751 US Hwy. 80 East, around 11:15 p.m. on 

Thursday, August 19, 2021. At least one of the suspects was armed with a gun. The two men 

took cash from the business, and were last seen walking towards Quarterman Drive. 

The first suspect, who was wearing brown coveralls and a facemask, is described as being 

between 6’2” and 6’4” tall. The second suspect, whose face is obscured in surveillance footage, 

is described as being between 5’8” and 5’9” and was wearing all black during the robbery.  

Anyone who recognizes the first suspect, or who may have seen the two together the night of the 

robbery, is asked to call the Chatham County Police Department at 912-651-4717 or Crime 

Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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